
UnITED 1lUCLEAR CORPORATIOnI 

P.O Box 3077 Telephone (505) 722-6651 
Gallup, New Mexico 87305-3077 Fax (505) 722-6654 

CERTIFIED - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

February 19, 2003 

Mr. Mark Purcell 
Environmental Protection Agency 
OK/NM Superfund (6EN-HX) 
1445 Ross Avenue 
Dallas, TX 75202-2733 

Re: Semi-Annual Quality Assurance Report Ground Water Monitoring-Second Half of 2002 

Dear Mr. Purcell: 

In accordance with Section V.A. 15 of the Administrative Order for the Church Rock Site, 
I have enclosed a report regarding performance of ground water monitoring quality assurance 
procedures during the entire second half of 2002.  

Two quarterly sampling episodes occurred in the second half of 2002 (i.e. July and 
October).  

S~Bush 
Managerg 

LB:drb 

Enclosure 

Cc: NRC, Rockville, MD 
NRC, Arlington, TX 
Steve Cline, GE 
Roy Blickwedel, GE 
Robin Brown, NMED 
Diana Malone, NNEPA 
Shana Tritsch, US Filter


